
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 3:54 PM 
To: 'Michael Pegg' 

Cc: Nicola Shaw; mrobson@asu.asn.au 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - submission re ERO 

 
Dear Mr Pegg, 
 
We have approved your request for an extension to file submissions, to 4:00 pm Monday 20 May 
2019. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Michael Pegg [mailto:peggms24@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 3:27 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J; Nicola Shaw; mrobson@asu.asn.au 
Subject: AM2018/26 - SCHADS Award - submission re ERO 

 

Dear Associate 

 

The Directions of 1 May 2019 in this matter provided for ASU, AFEI and NDS to file an 

agreed position relating to the Equal Remuneration Order on or before 4pm Friday 17 May 

2019. 

 

Unfortunately the relevant parties are not able to file a submission today and request a short 

extension to Monday 20 May 2019. 

 

regards 

 

--  

Michael Pegg 
 

Michael Pegg Consulting 

0439 399 952 

 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

